
How our facility is keeping our clients safe 
from COVID-19 

CHOICES Women’s Center is prepared for the arrival of our 
clients.  We are committed to keeping our clients safe and are 
taking the following steps to reduce risk of COVID-19  in our 
clients and our staff: 

* We are providing extra training for our staff and education for our     
clients about the importance of hand hygiene, personal protective 
devices, and COVID-19 symptoms. (cough, fever, shortness of 
breath, sore throat.)


* We are monitoring all staff and clients for symptoms of COVID-19.


* We our continuing our routine cleaning and disinfection procedures    
as per recommended by the Center for Disease Control.


*  We are limiting staff and visitors coming into our facility.


*  We are staying up to date with the latest information from the               

    CDC’s COVID-19 web page: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus. 


*  We encouraging patients and staff to share all questions and

     concerns related to COVID-19.


We thank you all for everything you are doing to keep yourself and 
your family safe.  Please feel free to contact our office if you have any 
questions. 909 444-2999.

http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus

